
 
 

 

The League of Women Voters of Weston will hold its annual “Politics & Pie: 

A Conversation with Our State Legislators” on Saturday, June 1, 2024 from 

11:00 – 12:00 p.m. at the Weston Public Library – on the Library lawn weather 

permitting, indoors if needed.  

 

The event, moderated by League Steering Committee member Carol Baldwin, 

will feature a presentation and discussion with State Senator Ceci Maher (D, 

Senate District 26) and State Representative Anne Hughes (D, House District 

135). They will provide a summary of the accomplishments of the recently 

completed legislative session, share their views about challenges ahead, and 

answer your questions. 

 

Sweet and savory hand and full-sized pies and beverages from Georgetown’s 

Old Mill Market & Café will be available for purchase at the event. 

 

The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan organization that encourages 

active and informed participation of citizens in government and seeks to 

increase understanding of major public policy issues. For more information, 

visit: lwvwestonct.org.  
 

 
 
 

 

 


